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15 January 2019

Dear Deposited Papers Clerks,

I would be grateful if the attached letter could be placed in the
Libraries of both Houses. The letter is to Anne Lonyfield, Children’s
Commissioner for England, and is from myself and Caroline Nokes
MP, Minister of State for Immigration.

The letter provides an update on the progress made on the
commitments in the Safeguarding Strategy for unaccompanied
asylum seeking and refugee children that the Government published
on 1 November 2017.

Yours sincerely:

Zahawi NiP
Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State for Children and Families


